

## **Statement on Murder Uncovered**

20 November 2017 -- Seven today confirmed that it would not be proceeding with a new series of Murder Uncovered.

Commenting, Craig McPherson, Seven's Director of News and Public Affairs, said: "It is never easy to decide not to proceed with a programme but unfortunately, we have had to make a tough call in these tough times.

"Murder Uncovered set the benchmark in the true crime genre thanks to an extraordinarily talented team. I wish each and every one of them, the very best. It was a great programme and I thank them all for their work."

As announced at Seven West Media's annual results and at the company's annual general meeting, Seven West Media is undertaking a series of initiatives to streamline its business and reduce costs, as is the case across the media sector.